
 
 
 
As a public health precaution, Growing Home has made the decision to close the 
farm and office to encourage social distancing which will slow down the spread of 
COVID-19 (coronavirus). During this time, our team will be working remotely to 
continue to serve our alumni and prepare for our new cohort. As an organization 
who works to support those who are searching for employment and transitioning, 
we also understand that this situation can be catastrophic physically and financially 
for the people we serve. Therefore, we are committed to being a greater resource 
for our graduates during this time.  
  
Our team will continue to monitor information from the World Health Organization, 
the Center for Disease Control and Prevention, the Illinois Department of Health, and 
the United States Department of Agriculture. We will continue to work to exceed 
industry standards in cleanliness and sanitation practices throughout our farm.  
 
Finally, we will send updates via email and through our social media outlets 
(Facebook, Instagram, and LinkedIn). Please be sure to follow these accounts for 
updates. We thank you for your support and friendship during this challenging time.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Danielle K. Perry 
Executive Director 
Growing Home, Inc.  
 
 


